
The Professional Interface Forum on “Security 

Analysis and Temperament” 

 

The Professional Interface Forum, organised by the Department of 

Management on 25 August 2023, aimed to provide finance elective 

students with valuable insights into various aspects of finance. The event 

commenced at 11:00 am in De Nobili Hall and featured Mr Anupam 

Roongta as the chief guest. Mr Roongta, an SEBI - Registered Research 

Analyst and Certified Financial Planner, brought his expertise to the 

session. 

During the event, Mr Vishal Choudhary introduced the distinguished guest, 

and Dr Christo Selvan, Dean, School of Business, felicitated Mr Roongta. The 

guest speaker then took the stage at 11:10 am to share knowledge and 

insights on the art and science of evaluating financial instruments, making 

well-informed investment decisions, and cultivating the necessary 

temperament for success in the finance field. 

 Key points addressed: 

Management Analysis: Mr Roongta delved into the significance of 

management analysis in evaluating financial instruments. 

Net Fixed Asset Turnover (Crucial Ratio Yet Mostly Ignored): The 

guest speaker emphasised the importance of the net fixed asset 

turnover ratio in financial assessment, highlighting its often-

overlooked role. 



Behavioral Biases: Mr Roongta discussed common behavioural biases 

that impact investment decisions, shedding light on the psychological 

aspects of finance. 

'Higher the risk, higher the return’ is a myth: He challenged the 

conventional belief that higher risk necessarily leads to higher 

returns, providing insights into risk management strategies. 

Warren Buffett on Investing: The session included insights from 

Warren Buffett's investment philosophy, offering students valuable 

perspectives on successful investment approaches. 

After the informative session, students had the opportunity to engage in a 

Q&A session with Mr Roongta. This interactive segment allowed them to 

seek clarifications, ask questions, and gain a deeper understanding of the 

topics discussed. 

At the conclusion of the programme at 12:30 pm, Mr Vishal Choudhary 

delivered a vote of thanks, expressing gratitude to the guest speaker and all 

participants for their valuable contributions. 

It's noteworthy that Ms Sara John, Head, Department of Management, and 

faculty coordinators, Dr S Amudhan and Dr Shakila P, along with Ms Leena 

Baptist and the student coordinators, Ms Deepthi Shree H and Mr Vishal 

Choudhary, played pivotal roles in organising and facilitating this 

informative session for finance students. The event served as an enriching 

platform for students to gain practical insights into the world of finance 

and investment. 



For the Images of The Professional Interface Forum on “Security Analysis 

and Temperament”, kindly refer to the Photo Gallery:   

https://www.sju.edu.in/gallery/30 

 

 

 


